
Non-potable water will be available 
starting the örst week of May through 
the second Friday of October. The 

Monday following shut off, the District 
will offer free air to residents to blow 
out their home sprinkler systems.

In the event of a rain storm over 
1/2 inch within a 24 hour period, 1/2 inch within a 24 hour period, 
non-potable water access will be 
turned off. The duration of length in 
this closure will be determined by the 
amount of rainfall in total for the storm.


